
 


Thank you to all the children 
who brought in their decorated 
eggs this morning - they are 
fantastic - the children have 
definitely raised the 

bar this year!  I hope you 
enjoyed Egg Rolling this 

afternoon too; it is always such a lovely 

way to end the term.


We break up today and 

return to school on TUESDAY 22nd 


April.  Have a wonderful Easter break 

whatever you get up to. All the very best 

wishes to you all.


Darley Primary School


4th April 2025


4 Apr - Egg 
Rolling 

Break up


22 Apr - 
back to 
school


25 Apr - 
NSPCC 
assembly


30 Apr - 
NSPCC 
workshops


5 May - 
Bank 
Holiday


Next half term our whole school topic is: ‘British Settlers’

Our whole School 
Attendance this half term:


90.8%

This is significantly below 
the National Average but 

we have had a lot of illness 
this half term!

This terms 
team point 
champions  

WATER

https://darleyandsummerbridge.co.uk/safeguarding/




And finally…Wharfe Class have been busy clearing the 
beds in the allotment ready for planting.  It would be great 
if we could have any donations of the following items ready 
to plant after Easter if at all possible please:  bags of 
compost, seed potatoes, young vegetable plants and 
packets of seeds.  Thank you so much.



